
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND 

CONTINUANCE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of West Hollywood’s regularly 
scheduled Planning Commission meeting at 6:30 p.m. has been CANCELLED 
for THURSDAY, MARCH 5, 2015. 
 
FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public hearings previously noticed for the 
regular meeting of the West Hollywood Planning Commission, are officially continued to 
Thursday, March 19, 2015 on the following items: 
 
 
10. PUBLIC HEARINGS. 

 
A. 8550-8572 Santa Monica Boulevard: 

SUBJECT:  The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to consider a 
request to construct a new 42,317 square-foot commercial development with 
grocery, retail, restaurant, fitness studio, personal service, and office uses, 
located at 8550-8572 Santa Monica Boulevard, West Hollywood, California. 

 
B. Zone Text Amendments: 

SUBJECT:  The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to consider 
miscellaneous zone text amendments to add clarity and consistency to the zoning 
code regarding authority of non-elected decision bodies to certify CEQA 
documents, limits to development permit extensions, construction mitigation 
standards for zone clearances, and fire safety clearance measures for foliage, 
located citywide, West Hollywood, California. 

 
 
THE NEXT MEETING of the West Hollywood Planning Commission will be held on 
Thursday, March 19, 2015 at 6:30 p.m., at West Hollywood Park Public Meeting Room – 
Council Chambers, 625 N. San Vicente Boulevard, West Hollywood, California. 


